
Hi, I'm Reanna Rodriguez and I'm writing to ask you to vote NO on SB978. It's clearly a bad idea to take rights and 
negate the Constitution of both our state and country.  Gun free zones have proven to be bad many times, why 
would you want your people to be left defenseless? Also if a person can serve in the military they should be able to 
purchase a firearm. To restrict that right is absurd. Thank you for your time. 
 
Reanna Rodriguez 

 


